
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Our Ref: JFA/DK 
 
2 November 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you back to the start of the new term 
and thank you for your support in these trying times.   
 
Joining the school this term, as Interim Deputy Headteacher, is Mrs F Johnston.   
Mrs Johnston is a very experienced senior leader who will be working closely with the 
senior leadership team to raise standards across the school.  The Governing Body 
are pleased to welcome her to our school family and wish her well. 
 
As you are aware, we are once again facing lockdown within the next few days.  This 
time, schools will remain open and I am confident that our school has everything in 
place to keep the students safe.  We recognise that education for all children has 
been disrupted this year and we are determined to provide the best education we can 
for our students.  It is for this reason we ask that you make sure that your children 
attend school every day, on time and with their face masks.  Please talk to them 
about following distancing rules both in and out of school in order to prevent the 
spread of infection.  If your child does become unwell keep them at home and 
contact the school as soon as possible. 
 
This has been a very difficult year for everyone and has had a great impact on 
families both financially and emotionally.  If you have any concerns regarding your 
child, please contact the school as we are able to offer support as well as help and 
advice.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Janet Farrell 
Chair of Governors 
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